# Herkes, Gillian

From:

Michelle Fathi <michelle@macdonaldlicensing.com> on behalf of

alistair@macdonaldlicensing.com

Sent:

09 September 2025 13:17

To:

Licensing

Subject:

Shish Mahal, 63 High Street and The Stand, 72/74 High Street, Musselburgh

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Gillian

Firstly, I understand the Annual Fees for both The Stand and the Shish Mahal have been paid by Mr Khan?

With regard to The Stand, he had a meeting last Tuesday and is waiting for the Estimate. He hoped to have it by now and is chasing the Builder for it.

That is all I can really say at the moment. He assures me that when he receives the Estimate, if it is acceptable, he will instruct the Builder to start as soon as reasonably possible.

If there are any further updates before the Board Meeting, I will send them on.

Kind regards

Alistair I Macdonald Macdonald Licensing

Macdonald Licensing (Scotland) Limited (SC388451) 21a Rutland Square Edinburgh EH1 2BB

DX Edinburgh 561

Tel: Fax: 0131 229 6181 0131 221 1282

www.macdonaldlicensing.com

### **DISCLAIMER**

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you are prohibited from using any of the information contained in this e-mail. In such a case, please destroy all copies in your possession and notify the sender by reply e-mail. Macdonald Licensing does not accept liability of responsibility for changes made to this e-mail after it was sent, or for viruses transmitted through this e-mail. Opinions, comments, conclusions and other information in this e-mail that do not relate to the official business of Macdonald Licensing are not endorsed by it.

## Herkes, Gillian

From:

Alistair Macdonald <alistair@macdonaldlicensing.com>

Sent:

28 August 2025 15:20

To:

Licensing

Subject:

RE: The Stand, Musselburgh

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

#### Afternoon Gillian

I had a meeting with Mr Khan yesterday. He is meeting a contractor on Tuesday. I'll provide a report after that

Kind regards

Alistair I Macdonald Macdonald Licensing

Macdonald Licensing (Scotland) Limited (SC388451) 21a Rutland Square Edinburgh EH1 2BB

DX Edinburgh 561

Tel: Fax: 0131 229 6181 0131 221 1282

www.macdonaldlicensing.com

# DISCLAIMER

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you are prohibited from using any of the information contained in this e-mail. In such a case, please destroy all copies in your possession and notify the sender by reply e-mail. Macdonald Licensing does not accept liability of responsibility for changes made to this e-mail after it was sent, or for viruses transmitted through this e-mail. Opinions, comments, conclusions and other information in this e-mail that do not relate to the official business of Macdonald Licensing are not endorsed by it.

From: Licensing [mailto:licensing@eastlothian.gov.uk]

**Sent:** 28 August 2025 07:52

**To:** alistair@macdonaldlicensing.com **Subject:** The Stand, Musselburgh

Morning Alistair

Just a wee reminder that we require an update on The Stand, Musselburgh for the September, Board. Can we have your update by 12<sup>th</sup> September, 2025.

Many thanks Gillian

Gillian Herkes Licensing Officer